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Ladies/Gentlemen: 
 
The Department of Information Technology received the following questions by e-mail 
for the above referenced RFP, and they are answered below for all Offerors: 
 
204.     Addendum 22, Instruction 6 vii. Requests “the cost of a duplexer to support one 
control station”.  Duplexers are not necessary for control station operation, and the RFP 
refers to duplexers only in the context of repeater sites.  Is the State requesting: 
 

o A control station combiner price, or 
o A duplexer for a repeater site price? 

 
Answer:  Duplexers may be required when multiple control stations must be connected 
to single external (transmit and receive) antennae through a combiner and multicoupler.  
If the Offeror does not require the use of a duplexer for control stations in the proposed 
design, it is not necessary to insert a cost into the relevant cells on F8, F9, and F10 of the 
BAFO. 
 


